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THE TIME IS NOW: 
JOIN THE FAITH FOR EARTH DIALOGUE SESSIONS AT UNEA 5.2

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

We are delighted to invite you to participate in the Faith for Earth Dialogue sessions that
will be held as part of the United Nations Environment Assembly (UNEA 5.2), the highest
global authority responsible for the environment component of sustainable development. 

The dialogue sessions will be held during the period 21 February to 4 March 2022 and
will be organised by dozens of faith-based organisations and include more than 120
speakers representing different religions and spiritual practices and addressing the main
theme of UNEA 5.2 on “Strengthening Actions for Nature to Achieve the Sustainable
Development Goals”. 

At Faith for Earth, we believe it is imperative that faith voices are heard, their
perspectives considered, and their important contributions recognised at such forums.

Please see below on how to take an active part in the dialogue and make a difference in
bringing environmental policy and spiritual responsibility closer together.

More information about the Faith for Earth Dialogue at UNEA 5.2 can be found here.
Contact the team for further inqueries.

https://www.unep.org/environmentassembly/unea5
https://www.unep.org/events/civil-society-events/faith-earth-dialogue-unea-52
https://www.unep.org/events/civil-society-events/faith-earth-dialogue-unea-52
mailto:sofia.ababou@un.org

